

## MARTIN FROBISHER INFANT SCHOOL Church Road, Altofts Tel: 01924 897814

25<sup>th</sup> March 2019

## E-Safety Parent Workshop – Spring Term 2019.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to join us for our spring term E-Safety parent workshop. This workshop is for parents and carers of children in every year group. The session will provide practical advice and safety tips to help manage online safety issues, and discussions surrounding the suitability of apps and games for young children and the use of filters and security settings.

The session will be on <u>Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> April 2019 at 9.00am</u> and will last for about half an hour. If you can sign in at Reception, I will meet you there and let you know where we will be for the session.

At Martin Frobisher Infant School, we believe that internet safety education is a crucial element of the Computing curriculum and an essential part of young people's development. This session is designed to help you become more aware of the safety messages that your children receive in school, in order to reinforce them in your home environment. It is also an opportunity for you to share how children are using technology at home and discuss any concerns you have.

We really hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you there. If you are able to attend <u>please could you return the slip below by Friday 29<sup>th</sup> March 2019</u>, just to give us a rough idea of numbers. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jotty Wagner E-Safeguarding Lead	
E-Safety Parent Workshop - Spring Term 2019	
Child's name	_ Class
I will be attending the E-Safety Parent Workshop on Wednesday 3 <sup>rd</sup> April at 9.00am	
Number of people attending	
Signed	







